
ATTORNEY JOSEPH GUMINA RECENTLY
FEATURED IN SUPER LAWYERS

Attorney Joseph Gumina, chair of O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong & Laing S.C.’s labor and
employment law group, was recently featured in the Super Lawyers article “Can I Lay Off My
Furloughed Employees?”. In the article, Gumina shares advice regarding legal considerations
employers need to be aware of when considering laying off furloughed employees during
these unprecedented times. Read full article here.

O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong & Laing S.C. remains open for its clients and we are here to
help. We encourage you to reach out with any questions, concerns, or legal issues you may
have, including those related to coronavirus.
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